
Welcome Back 

Graham Families 
Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year. It is my pleasure to 

return to Graham Elementary to serve as the proud Principal. It 

is with much enthusiasm and high expectations that I look 

forward to a great school year. Our theme this year is “We are 

One!”. 
Please be sure to participate in surveys, attend events, and serve on committees such as 

SAC (Student Advisory Council) and PTA. I will continue to keep you informed of school 

news and updates on our school website, with parent link phone calls and texts, monthly 

newsletters, and updates on our Twitter, @HCPSGraham and Facebook pages. 

Students will begin school on Wednesday, August 10, 2022. Regular school hours are 

7:40 A.M. until 1:55 P.M. Due to student safety, students may not arrive on campus prior 

to 7:10 A.M. Free breakfast will be served daily from 7:10-7:40 A.M. 

Bus routes and schedules will be released soon. Bus riders are 

expected to be at the bus stop 10 minutes before the pickup time 

specified. Student safety is paramount, and students will be asked to 

read and sign a Bus Behavior form acknowledging the expected 

behaviors to remain safe to and from school. Kindergarten riders 

must have an adult waiting for them every afternoon or they will be 

returned to school. It is then the parent/guardian responsibility to 

pick up that student. 

All students are required to wear uniforms every day. Uniforms include red, white, or 

blue polo shirts with khaki or navy bottoms. Spirit shirts will be provided in the 

future and may be worn on Fridays. 

All students and families are invited to Grahams Open 

House, on Monday, August 8th, from 3:30-5:30 P.M. 

Come on by to meet your child’s teachers, receive 

dinner, supplies, and more! 

If I may be of assistance to you, please do not hesitate 

to call me at 813-276-5408. 

Sincerely, 
Eric Felder, Principal Graham Elementary 


